September 3, 2023

Nathan Rolfe
253-398-6597
naterolfe2020@gmail.com

Dear Hiring Manager,
I am excited for the opportunity to be considered for a position at Braun Northwest. As a professional who has experience in construction, automotive repair, auto body restoration and painting the opportunity to work for one of the top providers of custom built emergency response vehicles is very appealing. My skills in automotive and customer service will benefit you as an employer and help me continue growth in an area of work that I am passionate about.

Thank you,
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